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On November 17, 2023, Vingroup Company - JSC announced Official Dispatch No. 413/2023/CV-TGD-VINGROUP as follows: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]On November 16, 2023, the General Manager signed Decision No. 033/2023/QD-TGD-VINGROUP on the delisting of 1,250 bonds out of the total volume of International Bonds in 2021 listed on the Singapore Stock Exchange (SGX-ST) because Vingroup has repurchased these bonds.
